
    
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will 

create a love of lifelong learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an enriching 
curriculum. The school community will make a difference by fostering respect and tolerance of each 

other as unique individuals. 
Dear Parents/ Carers,           9.9.22 
 

I hope you all have had a wonderful summer and everyone is well.  A huge welcome back to all of the children in 

school! It was fantastic to see all the children return or start school for the first time this week. The start of the new 

academic year is my favourite period of the school calendar, as the children are really excited to be back and be in 

a new year group. The children look very smart in their school uniforms – many thanks to you all for reading and 

taking note of the uniform policy that has been agreed by the school‘s governing body. Please can I ask that back 

packs are not brought into school.  School has bought children a reading book bag that fit in trays – we have no 

where to store back packs.   

  

Our new Nursery and Reception classes have settled in to school so well and new friendships can already be seen 

blossoming. Class teachers and support staff have been working tirelessly to create some wonderful learning 

environments for your children, both inside and out. The large majority of school has now been re decorated and 

we are waiting on some new classroom furniture.  We are excited that the reception and nursery playground will be 

transformed later in the year.  We still have a couple of spaces in reception class if you have friends/ family 

interested.   
 

Meet the Teacher  

To welcome in the new academic year, we will be hosting a ‘Meet the Teacher’ event on Tuesday 20th September.   

Between 3.20-3.45, Miss Hamer will being showing parents how to access the school app and get signed up.  This 

is very important as the app (Weduc) will be used for all communication needs including payments, booking 

lunches, first aid and booking parents evening appointments to name a few things.  After this, you can then visit 

your child’s class and will be given specific information about the learning and routines in that class.  
 

Harvest  

We will be supporting the NICE charity this year with our gifts of tinned foods and toiletries.  Please can children 

bring in their donations on 6th October 2022.  Year 3 will be delivering a harvest assembly for the Y3 parents on 

the 7th October at 9.05am.  
 

Lastly, last night we received the news of the passing of Queen Elizabeth II.  We would like to extend our 

condolences to King Charles III and the Royal Family at this time of loss and mourning.   

Mrs Partington    Head Teacher  
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